
INTERNAL MEMO

PLANNING CONSULTATION

To:
Tree Officer

Our ref: 21/1196/DISCON

From: Rachel Gaskell
Planning Officer

rachel_gaskell@n-kesteven.gov.uk

Date 26th August 2021

PLANNING REFERENCE 21/1196/DISCON (DC/32UE/QXKBLHLLI110B)

DEVELOPMENT 
PROPOSED:

Application to discharge Condition 3 (Tree protection plan 
and method statement) attached to application 
21/0364/HOUS - Proposed single storey side extension

LOCATION: Stable Cottage, The Hall, Birch Holt, Norton Disney.

The above planning application was received on 9th August 2021.

The application can be viewed online at www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline. Should you 
wish to make any comments on this application, please make them by 19th September 
2021.

 

I look forward to receiving your comments in due course.

Rachel Gaskell

 

http://www.n-kesteven.gov.uk/planningonline

